
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 
2019-02-13-1 

 

RMS NOTICE TO MARINERS 
SAIL GP EXCLUSION ZONES 

 

All MHYC sailors are advised that exclusion zones in the vicinity of Rose Bay are 

in place for the Sail GP between February 7 - 16.   

 

To view the RMS Notice to Mariners – click here.  

 

Competitors in the MHYC Inshore and Adams 10 race on Saturday 16 February 

are reminded to keep clear of the exclusion zone which will be in force from 

2pm. 
 

David Staley  

MHYC Sailing Manager 

13 February 2019 at 1430hrs 

https://www.rms.nsw.gov.au/maritime/using-waterways/restrictions-closures/marine-notices/seo419-sydney-harbour-kirribilli-point-vaucluse.html

